
 
 
 

CITY OF CEDARBURG 
 

POLICE AND FIRE COMMISSION 
September 28, 2022 

 
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 

 
Candidates for the physical readiness and written testing will meet at the Cedarburg 
Police Station, W75 N444 Wauwatosa Road, Cedarburg, Wisconsin at 6:00 p.m. on 
Wednesday, September 28, 2022.  A portion of the physical agility testing will take place 
at Cedar Pointe Park (adjacent to the Police Station), W75 N448 Wauwatosa Road, 
Cedarburg, Wisconsin. 
 
It is possible that members of and possibly a quorum of the Police & Fire Commission 
may be in attendance for the physical readiness and written testing examinations to be 
administered for the position of Police Officer. 
 
No business will be conducted by the Police & Fire Commission and no action will be 
taken.  Attendance is for the purpose of observing the testing process. 
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